
To whom it may concern, 

Your open letter of 7.1.2025 will be presented to the members of the Vaccine Advisory Group 
at its next meeting, which is scheduled for March 2025. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Centre for communicable disease 

National Institute of Public Health 

  

National institute of public health 

Zaloška cesta 29, SI - 1000 Ljubljana  

Trubarjeva cesta 2, SI-1000 Ljubljana 

t +386 1 2441 400 


